

F. FULLER ROYAL, M.D., H.M.D. Medical Director E-mail: fuller@nevadaclinic.com

D. GREGORY OLSON, M.D., A.P.H.

Homeopathic Practitioner E-mail: greg@nevadaclinic.com

RENEE SWAIN, R.N., A.P.H. Homeopathic Practitioner E-mail: renee@nevadaclinic.com

THE NEVADA CLINIC Of Integrative Medicine

January 22, 2012

MICHELLE JOHNSON Administrator E-mail: michelle@nevadaclinic.com

WILLIAM MARR, A.P.H. Director of Allergy Department E-mail: tech@nevadaclinic.com

MARY LOU HEACOCK, H.A. Technician
E-mail: bill@nevadaclinic.com

Jessica J. Huss, D.P.T. Aquatic Rehab & Wellness Center Post Office Box 3681 Lake Havasu City, Arizona 86405

Dear Dr. Huss:

I have been Medical Director of the Nevada Clinic since 1982 and have been in practice over 40 years. I was also President of the Nevada Board of Homeopathic Medical Examiners for 25 years.

Since January of 2008, the medical staff of the Nevada Clinic has referred over 600 patients to the UNLV Wellness Center for its AquaStretch Wellness program, including many of our own family members. AquaStretch has been consistently remarkable in its ability to immediately and significantly reduce chronic pain.

Patients with fibromyalgia, pain due to a prior injury or surgery, with back or neck pain and MRI confirmed disc problems, and idiopathic pain, had exceptional improvements. These patients also consistently reported better sleep and overall well being. Most of them were also able to dramatically reduce or discontinue pain or sleep medications. Some were then motivated to diet and exercise, and were better able to maintain those healthy habits.

There is no question that the AquaStretch Wellness program will significantly lower health costs, produce better health, and improve health care. We will be happy to refer Medicare patients to your Innovation Grant study if it is awarded.

Sincerely yours.

F. Fuller Royal, M.D. Medical Director